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October 2, 2015 

  

To:                                  Internal.External Communication      

  

From:                              Karla Wood, Administrative Assistant  

  

Subject:                           Directors Subcommittee for Facilities and Operations  

  

**************************************************************************** 

  

The Red Oak Board of Directors Subcommittee for Facilities & Operations involves Board President 

Paul Griffen and Director Bryce Johnson. On Monday, October 5, 2015, 4:00 – 5:30 p.m., the 

subcommittee of directors will be in attendance for a meeting with Tom Messinger, Superintendent, 

representatives from Boyd Jones Construction and Randy West, BLDD Architects (via phone 

conference.)  The purpose of this meeting is to discuss phase I of Tiger Vision.  This meeting will be 

conducted in the Sue Wagaman Board Room at the District Administrative Center, Technology 

Building. 
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